
ANZAC Biscuits 
Thursday 11th April 2024 

A year 6 fundraiser 
  

Year 6 are raising funds for their end of year celebrations and will be 
baking ANZAC Biscuits and Chocolate Brownies. Please consider 
supporting our Year 6 kids by making a small purchase. 
 
Orders can be made online and will be delivered on Thursday 11th April 
or alternatively students can make a cash purchase on Thursday. 
 
 

  Amount How many? Total 

2x ANZAC Biscuits $1.00     

1 x Brownie $1.00     

    Total paid $ 

  
  

                                            


